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Save      the       Date

Learn to say no - 
Saying no sometimes means

giving someone else the
chance to say yes. 
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Hello,

Thank you to all who participated in our first

Quarterly Connection of the year! We truly

appreciate your enthusiasm and engagement and

apologize for the rough start we encountered.

Your patience and understanding were greatly

appreciated. 

Please take a moment to review the ADRC

information from the webinar which is attached

with this newsletter.  A link to the webinar

recording is on page 2. The webinar focused on

the Dane County ADRC, but most counties

have similar. 

Check out additions to our own website for

previous 2025 newsletters and webinar link. 

Ash Wednesday and Lent are right around the

corner.  As we enter the season of Lent, we hope

this time brings reflection and growth for

everyone. Remember to bring your Care Partner

a free devotional from church if available. We

also have some conversation starters on the topic

of Lent on page 3. 

Once again, thank you for your dedication to

your Care Partner and Team! Keep working on

those self-care ideas. 

Judi and Melissa 



QC 1 webinar recording can be
accessed on our website or by clicking
on the link below

ADRC webinar

Click below to check out our website to see new options. 

Catholic Charities Care Team Ministry

Scroll almost to the bottom until you see... 

Here are some more examples
of free Lenten resources online.

CHAUSA

https://youtu.be/kZBfpf8Z26A
https://catholiccharitiesofmadison.org/care-team-ministry/
https://www.chausa.org/prayers/lent-reflections?utm_campaign=GENERAL%20EMAIL&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz--0Bu2fVqO8nB02Ay4olwD9IIoT-uaAWmwPJjNis2PRx1d6xPfbV6n8Ec-jz0lgEpgy_fHYeX5hFT3s8aK2cPfEiU21fA&_hsmi=349023540&utm_content=349023540&utm_source=hs_email


Lenten Conversation Starters



HOPE: An Invitation by Sr Josephine Garrett Csfn 

Called to a new depth of hope

In recent years, we have gone through a lot

as a world, as a country, and as a Church. In

so many ways we are collectively sitting

before reality that we didn’t want to see, and

that we now can’t avoid. This book provides

reflections on hope at a time when we are

each being called to a new depth of hope, to

discover the courage to not go back, but to

press ahead into the unknown.

In this book, Sr. Josephine Garrett, CSFN,

reflects on the great problem and the great

gift of hope. Our world needs hope. Our

country needs hope. Our Church needs

hope. Cheap hope will not do. Hope that

has not been tried will not do. The hope we

need is the kind that can look at the worst of

circumstances, at the most difficult people

and “hold unwaveringly to our confession

that gives us hope, for he who made the

promise is trustworthy” (Heb 10:23).

We need a hope that shines in the darknesshttps://www.amazon.com/Hope-Invitation-
Josephine-Garrett-Csfn/dp/1639660402

https://www.amazon.com/Hope-Invitation-Josephine-Garrett-Csfn/dp/1639660402
https://www.amazon.com/Hope-Invitation-Josephine-Garrett-Csfn/dp/1639660402

